
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 16th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

On Friday 23rd September it is ‘Jeans for Genes Day’ and we would like to bring the 
whole school together and raise money for children with genetic disorders.  

 

We are asking both children and staff to come dressed in as much denim as possible and 
give a donation of £1 to support the charity. All of the money raised will help to improve the 
quality of life for children who are affected by genetic disorders. 

 

We would appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you dressed in denim.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Miss Waters 

 


